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August 29, 2022 

 

Dante St. Germain, Case Manager 

Louisville Metro Planning & Design Services 

444 S. 5th Street, 3rd Floor 

Louisville, KY  40202  

 

Re: Proposed unnamed alley closure in connection with the Zone Change for property located 

at 205 and 207 Meridian Drive in Docket No.22-ZONE-0065 

 

Dear Dante:   

 

This letter shall serve as our justification for closing an unbuilt and unnamed alley in connection 

to the zone change for the above referenced case. 

 

The Applicant is requesting this alley closure in order to provide more rear yard space and to 

accommodate sewer and drainage facilities.  This will also add security to the site while 

providing more area and security to the adjacent properties. 

 

We have received 100% consent from the adjoining property owners and would ask that the 

street closures move forward in conjunction with the zone change. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul B. Whitty 

 

 


